Minutes from Walden Wood

Village Council Meeting

April 18, 2011
 Present:
Barry Towers, Susan Atwater, Joe Sikora

Call to Order:

Barry called meeting to order at 7:05 pm

Approval of Minutes:
The minutes from the March meeting were approved.

Financial Report:
Barry indicated that there was little financial activity this past month. Overall, we are in good financial shape.
Old Business:

Capital projects will be prioritized after a foot survey of all of the Village  property .A committee including all Board members will conduct the survey.

Tree Issues= Barry continues to talk to the town about removal , grinding and replacement of town trees on Hawthorne snd Mercer.

Brick walkway issue  at 330 Mercer will be reviewed along  with all walkways during the upcoming 

 foot survey

New Business:.
There will be a meeting with Jay, Mark and the Village board to review actual  snow removal invoices versus the current  allocation approach

Use of the new inspection sheet will be assessed after the next  Conservancy meeting

Russo will do a walkthrough during the current cleanup effort, to assess  snow removal damage done this winter.

Russo will also do an inspection in the  late summer  of last fall’s  new plantings to see what needs to be replaced.

Homeowner’s Forum
Earth Day is April 23rd, from 10;00 to 12;00. All Village residents are urged to attend.

Some  drip edge damage  as a result of snow removal was reported. Unit owner will report damage to Elite.

The CW Developer is in the process of removing his construction vehicles and trailer.

Next Meeting 
Tuesday, May 17th at 7:00pm

Adjournment:

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25pm.

Respectfully submitted,         Approved
Joe Sikora                               Barry Towers
Joseph Sikora
